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To

The Chairman

Coal India Ltd, Kolkata.

Sub:   Adoption of  Felicitation Scheme of ONGC for retired executives/employees of         Coal
India Limited..

Dear Sir,

AIACE wants to draw your kind attention towards the plight of those retired executives of CIL,  who 
retired prior to pay revision of 01/01/2007 and 1/1/1997.They are   getting a very meagre and 
unsustainable pension. 20 years after implementing the pension scheme CMPS 1998, there was no 
single rupee enhancement in the pension where as there was provision to review the scheme every three 
years to make it sustainable in changed situation of decreased manpower strength of CIL and increased  
number of  pensioners. We very much appreciate your efforts in taking up with the issue of  NPS very 
seriously which will be effective from 1/1/2007 and putting the provisioned amount of individual executives
on CIL website . It is expected that the scheme will take up its form very soon. But nothing is there for 
them who retired before 1/1/2007 and 1/1/1997 

With a view to provide some financial help to the retired executives/ employees of CIL, we wish to bring to
your kind notice a felicitation scheme implemented by the central PSU, ONGC for its retired employees, in
recognition of their past service to the organisation which you may be aware of.

we request you to consider implementation of felicitation scheme as implemented in ONGC, favourably 
and take a decision at an early date. 

Regards, 

P K SINGH RATHOR

Principal General Secretary

CC-  

The Hon'ble Minister of Railway and Coal, Govt of India ,New Delhi.

The Coal Secretary, Govt of India, New Delhi. 



Chairman/DP/DF/DT, Coal  India Ltd, Kolkata.

CMD/DP/DF/DT, ECL/BCCL/CCL/CMPDIL/NCL/SECL/MCL/WCLWCL. 


